
          September 2, 2004 
 
Honorable Chairman and Members of the     Regular Meeting of 
Public Works Commission       September 15, 2004 
 

PARKING RESTRICTIONS ON SOUTH SIDE OF 27TH STREET  
ADJACENT TO VALLEY PARK  

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Public Works Commission hold a public hearing to consider 
parking restriction options on south side of 27th Street adjacent to Valley Park.  
 
Summary:
 
Since the reopening of Valley Park, there has been a growing concern that there is not enough 
parking available for park users and that the majority of parking spaces are taken up by resident 
parking from the surrounding area.  Residents have utilized this parking for a long time and will 
understandably be concerned about loosing any parking.  The recent park renovation project did 
add approximately 6 additional parking spaces.   One option to consider would be to provide six 
(6) parking spaces with a 6-hour restriction (8 am – 10 pm) similar to Valley Drive.   
 
Staff mailed a notice of this Public Hearing to residents and property owners in the vicinity 
that would likely be affected by this propose change. 

 
 
  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,     
 
 
 
 
      
Richard D. Morgan, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer  
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